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Permanent Public Access to  
Government Information 

Permanent public access to government information is a priority commitment for GODORT. During 
the last six months and at our midwinter meeting in San Diego, GODORT has worked to inform, 
advise, instruct, and protect the rights of the public to have free permanent public access to 
government informatio
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 ▪ Discussing the new coalition, OpenTheGovernment.org: Americans for Less Secrecy, More 


